5.9 (an)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Christian Heritage Month

From: Stephen Hambly and Family

Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 9:20 AM
To: Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Christian Heritage Month

Dear Councilor Pauls:

Our family applauds your efforts to establish December as Christian Heritage Month. We fully support this motion and
feel this is finally a positive step in the right direction for the City of Hamilton.

We know many other families will appreciate this too.
Sincerely,

Stephen Hambly and Family
Dundas, Ontario



